City of Seattle Invitation to Bid
South Transfer Station Landscape Maintenance, SU0-4708, 

Addendum 

Dated 11/25/2019

The following is additional information regarding Invitation to Bid # SU0-4708 – titled South Transfer Station Landscape Maintenance released on 11/7/2019. The due date and time for responses is 12/10/2019 2PM (Pacific). This addendum includes both questions from prospective proposers and the City’s answers and revisions to the ITB. This addendum is hereby made part of the ITB and therefore, the information contained herein shall be taken into consideration when preparing and submitting a bid. 
	Item #
	Date Received
	Date Answered
	Vendor’s Question
	City’s Answer
	ITB Revisions

	1
	11/22/2019
	11/25/2019
	Can we come back and measure the landscaping areas 
	Yes but you will need to contact Suzanne Hildreth to make arrangements her phone number is 206-684-7492 or email is Suzanne.hildreth@seattle.gov

	 




Page 7 of 7

